
In	response	to	requests	we	have	received	from	schools	and	to	support	your	Year	11	
students	we	are	happy	to	include	below	links	to	our	Applicant	Welcome	Activities.	
Please	feel	free	to	make	these	available	to	all	your	Year	11s	(they	don’t	need	to	have	
applied	to	access	them).		
		
Our	expert	lecturers	have	created	a	range	of	activities,	resources	and	tools	within	
the	different	subject	areas	available	at	both	colleges.	We	hope	these	will	help	
prepare	applicants	for	joining	us	in	September.	All	applicants	have	already	been	
provided	with	this	information	and	are	now	accessing	the	welcome	activities	which	
will	be	regularly	updated	by	our	academic	colleagues.	
		
The	links	for	the	welcome	activities	are	-	
https://www.andover.ac.uk/applicant-welcome-activities/		
		
https://www.sparsholt.ac.uk/applicant-welcome-activities/		
		
Also,	just	a	reminder	that	it	is	business	as	usual	for	applying	to	Andover	College	or	
Sparsholt	College	as	all	our	teams	are	working	remotely.		Applications	can	be	
submitted	through	the	links	below:	
		
https://www.andover.ac.uk/apply/	
		
https://www.sparsholt.ac.uk/information/apply/	
		
Please	could	you	distribute	the	information	and	links	in	this	email	to	your	Year	11	
students	and	their	parents	and	supporters.	If	you	require	any	further	help	with	
anything	please	do	let	me	know.			
		
Regards	
		
Phil	Allen	
Schools	Liaison	&	Outreach	Co-ordinator	
	


